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Guess what? June 1 is National Say Something Nice Day!
But you all do this all the time - Thank you!
 
Thanks for all you do in recognizing others and making NDSU a great place to work.
 
The following were recognized in May:
Tryston Simek in Student Activities Office
Aleisha Lokken in College of Health Professions
Kelsey Seeba in Admission
Logan Kritzeck in Admission
Katelyn Jensen in Admission
Ean Deno in Athletics
Kim Bruemmer in Memorial Union
Jen Kacere in Residence Life
Jerry Gao in Civil Engineering
Kim Anvinson and Staff in the Bookstore
Nancy Boyle in Equal Opportunity/Title IX Office
Heather Higgins-Dochtermann in Equal Opportunity/Title IX Office
Xinnan Wang in Mechanical Engineering
 
Here is more information about Good Things including the entry form.
Entries outside of your own department and outside of SAEM are welcome!
I will follow up your recognition with an email to the person recognized sharing what you wrote to
them, a personalized note and we will update the website monthly.
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